ﬁ Outlook

Re16 Fentham Road

From Dave Cuthbert <dave.cuthbert@hamptoninarden.org.uk>
Date Thu 17/10/2024 12:40
To  Daniel.arden-white@solihull.gov.uk <Daniel.arden-white@solihull.gov.uk>

Cc  Clerk <clerk@hamptoninarden.org.uk>; planning sub committee
<planningsubcommittee@hamptoninarden.org.uk>

PL/2024/02189/MINFHO
Rear ground floor extension and dormers to existing loft room.

Good morning Daniel

The Parish Council's only concern is that any new building works are in keeping in design and materials
as the existing property .

Regards

Dave

Dave Cuthbert Chair Planning Sub Committee
Councillor
Hampton-in-Arden Parish Council

Telephone: 01675 442017

Website: www.hamptoninarden.org.uk
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